
Download Our Parents App

Following in the footsteps of Jesus, we learn, love and 
laugh together

Dear Parents, 

You will have received an attached letter 
outlining key information for the beginning 
of the term. Thank you to Mrs Bellis who 
has sent out data collection sheet for each 
individual child. Please ensure that you 
check the details and update where 
necessary. It is really important that all our 
contact information is up to date. We 
thank you for your cooperation.

School Communications

School Calendar 

]

Pupil Data Forms

Parking Outside of School

Prospective Pupil Open Events

Parent Council

Pupils have taken home Pupil Data Forms today
that allow you to check that the correct
information is held on our system for your child.
It is important that we have details of allergies
and contact information as soon as possible and
we would be grateful if these could be brought in
by the children on Monday please.

Please follow the link at the bottom of this 
page to see the School Calendar on our 
website.  

Events next week are as follows:-

Tuesday 10th September – Whole School Mass 
in the School Hall.  This takes place at 2pm and 
all families and friends are welcome to attend.  

Friday 13th September – Roald Dahl Day.  This 
is a celebration for Roald Dahl that will be 
shared across the whole school. 

Friday 13th September – Class 4 Swimming.  
Please ensure that your child remembers to 
bring their swimming kit with them to school!  

Please would those who drive a vehicle to drop 
off and pick up children take extra care to ensure 
they do not obstruct any driveways when they 
park.  

At Saint Luke’s Catholic Primary School 
we have two applications that we use to 
communicate with home.

ParentPay that sends out emails mainly 
and allows parents and guardians to log 
on to pay for school dinner money, trips 
and other items that come up from time 
to time.  Hopefully you will all have 
received activation requests and be using 
this system well.  If you do have any 
issues with this please email the school 
business manager, Mrs Bellis on 
sbm@stlukes.Cheshire.sch.uk

ParentApp Connect is a newly updated 
version of the ParentApp that the school 
has used previously.  This is currently 
being rolled out for our pupils across the 
school and all being well you should all 
receive an activation invitation before the 
end of the school day on Monday.   

We have two Open Day Dates approaching 
where parents and guardians of prospective 
pupils are able to meet our teachers and 
have a tour of the school. 

Tuesday morning Thursday afternoon 
17th September 19th September 
9.30am 1.30pm

Look out for our advertisement in Helsby to 

Hand!

We will be accepting emails from parents 
and guardians who would like to be a part 
of the Parent Council for two more weeks.  
Please email 
admin@stlukes.Cheshire.sch.uk if you 
would like to be a part of the Parent 
Council.

Click here to see our School Calendar

Volunteer Readers

Parents and guardians are welcome to put 
their names down to become volunteer 
readers for our children.  If this is 
something that you would like to do please 
email sbm@stlukes.Cheshire.sch.uk

indicating your availability.

Storage Boxes and Coloured Paper

Thank you to those parents who have 
asked if there is anything that the school 
are collecting this term.  We aren’t as of 
yet, however if you do have plastic storage 
boxes with lids or good quality coloured 
paper that you no longer need we would 
gladly accept these items.

Someone not receiving our Newsletter?

Are you aware of any parents or guardians 
of children at our school that don’t receive 
our newsletter each week?  Please 
encourage them to email 
admin@stlukes.Cheshire.sch.uk for us to 
resolve this issue.
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